THE STATE OF GEORGIA

EXECUTIVE ORDER

BY THE GOVERNOR:

House District 129 in the Georgia House of Representatives has become
vacant due to the passing of Representative Henry “Wayne” Howard.

Therefore, pursuant to Ga. CONST. Art. V, § II, § VIII and Code Section 21-
2-544, a writ of election is hereby issued to the Secretary of State for a
special election to be held on Tuesday, December 20, 2022, to fill the
District 129 seat in the Georgia House of Representatives.

This 231 day of October 2022.
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